
City Hall and Court House
15 West Kellogg Boulevard

Phone: 651-266-8560
City of Saint Paul

Legislation Details (With Text)

File #:  Version: 2RLH VBR 14-
52

Status:Type: Resolution LH Vacant Building
Registration

Passed

In control: City Council

Final action: 8/6/2014

Title: Appeal of Dawn Hager and Tamara Hart to a Vacant Building Registration Notice at 1814 CLEAR
AVENUE.

Sponsors: Dan Bostrom

Indexes: Vacant Building Registration, Ward - 6

Code sections:

Attachments: 1. 1814 Clear Ave.appeal.6-30-14, 2. 1814 Clear Ave.email re hearing date.6-30-14, 3. 1814 Clear
Ave.TGW Photos.6-18-14, 4. 1814 Clear Ave.Hager and Hart Ltr.7-11-14

Action ByDate Action ResultVer.

SignedMayor's Office8/11/2014 2

AdoptedCity Council8/6/2014 2 Pass

ReferredLegislative Hearings7/8/2014 1

Appeal of Dawn Hager and Tamara Hart to a Vacant Building Registration Notice at 1814 CLEAR AVENUE.

Per Appellants' letter, original owner is deceased, and Appellants, who are his daughters, just found out about
this property.

June 19, 2014

Dave Nelmark

See Appellants' attached letter for further detail regarding reason for appeal. - KF
Photos would be helpful for the hearing, if possible. -MM

WHEREAS, in the matter of Appeal of Dawn Hager and Tamara Hart to a Vacant Building Registration Notice
at 1814 CLEAR AVENUE, the Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the appeal and considered the
testimony of City staff and the appellant; and

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the City Council waive the vacant building fee for
4 (four) months; Now, Therefore, Be It

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.
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